
  
 

 
1801 California Street 10th Floor 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
303 992-5832 
Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
 

Mark Brinton 
Manager 

 

 

 
September 30, 2014 
 
Transmittal No. 6 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, TW-B-204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued on behalf of CenturyLink Communications, LLC (CLC) 
FRN 0018-4219-41 and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 5 and Interstate Operator Services 
Informational Tariffs, effective as reflected on the attached tariff pages, is sent to you in 
compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 
 
This material consists of tariff pages indicated on the following check sheet(s): 
 
 CenturyLink Communications, LLC F.C.C. Tariffs 
 

5 5th Revised Page 0-1 
 

  Informational Tariff 3rd Revised Page 1 
 
In this filing CenturyLink Communications is adding a reference to the FCC’s website in its 
Tariff F.C.C. No. 5 and it’s Informational Tariff to reflect the current Federal Universal Service 
Fund Charge.  The tariff changes are scheduled to become effective on not less than one day’s 
notice on October 1, 2014, pursuant to Section 61.23(c) of the Commission’s Rules. 
 
The Tariff filing fee in the amount of $910.00 is being paid by credit card through the appropriate 
entries in Section E of the ETFS generated Form 159. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing, including service copies of 
petitions, should be directed to: 
 
 

Mark Brinton 
CenturyLink 
1801 California Street, 10th Floor 
Denver, CO  80202 
Phone (303) 992-5832 
Facsimile (303) 896-1107 

 
 
Attachments: Tariff Pages 


